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Carroll F. Poppen 
5753 Longboat Rd. NW 
Rochester, Mn 55901 

507-288-1895 

~6763744 
January 19, 2002 

Remington Arms 
14- Hoefler Ave 
Ilion, NY 13357 

Dear Sir: 

Model: 700 
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I am sending you this Remington Model 700 .270 caliber rifle serial number 
6763744 for your consideration. This rifle accidentally discharged on Nov. 23 
2001 causing over $12,000 dollars damage to my vehicle. (see enclosure). All of 
the damages except for a $250.00 deductible was covered under my 
comprehensive automobile insurance. 

Since this accident I have become aware that the Remington Model 700 
firearm has been associated with accidental misfires in the past. (See 
enclosure). Therefore upon advice of counsel, Mr. Robert Spelhaug, JD, I am 
writing to request that you replace this rifle with a new like kind model and 
caliber and the $250.00 deductible insurance loss I incurred. 

Thank you for your consideration. 
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